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Anonymous User just submitted the survey 'Proposed changes to the Fees and Charges 
Policy' with the responses below on Fees and Charges Policy changes.

Full name

Email address

Phone number

Postal address

I am submitting on behalf of an organisation

No

My preferred option to address the under-recovery of costs from resource consent 
applications is to... 

Other option (please specify) - I agree that cost of consents should be recovered from 
applicants however they should reflect the scale of what is being applied for. Large 
proposals should be paying a greater share. Smaller proposals should not have to make up 
the shortfall. The fees proposed appear to be an overall average which means that larger 
consent applications may not be paying their fair share.

Tell us why this is your preferred option

It is a fairness issue and charges should reflect the required work.

I wish to speak to Council on my submission

No

There is information in my submission I do not want disclosed

Yes

Tell us which information should not be disclosed

I do not want my name and contact details to be publicly available. I am happy that these 
details are used for the purposes of hearing process and responding to my submission


